AGENDA ITEM LOC

## Jan Smallacombe

From:

Naomi Stacey < Naomi.Stacey@swdevon.gov.uk>

Sent:

15 February 2019 08:18

To:

WD-Members: WD-Parish Clerks

Subject:

New premises licence application - Tavistock Association Football Club, Tavistock

## **Dear Responsible Authorities**

We have received an application from Tavistock Association Football Club for a new premises licence at Tavistock Association Football Club, Langsford Park, Tavistock, PL19 8 JR.

## The application is for:

- sale of alcohol for consumption on and off the premises: Monday to Thursday from 11am to 11.30pm; Friday, Saturday, Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve from 11am to 1am; Sunday from 11am to 11pm.
- provision of live and recorded music: Monday to Thursday from 11am to 11.30pm; Friday, Saturday, Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve from 11am to 1am; Sunday from 11am to 11pm.
- provision of films: Monday to Thursday from 11am to 11.30pm; Friday, Saturday from 11am to 1am; Sunday from 11am to 11pm.
- provision of late night refreshment Monday to Thursday from 11pm to 11.30pm; Friday, Saturday, Christmas Eve and New Year's eve from 11pm to 1am.

If you would like to make a representation, please send to the Licensing Department at South Hams District Council or email <u>licensing@swdevon.gov.uk</u> no later than **14**<sup>th</sup> **March 2019**. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information.

Kind regards

Naomi

Naomi Stacey | Specialist – Licensing South Hams District Council | West Devon Borough Council naomi.stacey@swdevon.gov.uk 01803 861268



## **Disclaimer**

This e-mail is strictly confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.